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Vienna Police Investigating a Suspicious shooting  

 

 

 

On June 14, 2021, the 21-year-old victim in the suspicious shooting that occurred on June 10, 

2021, succumbed to his injuries.  The victim was discovered in an apartment in the 100 block of 

Patrick St., SE, suffering from a gunshot wound to the head. Detectives are actively pursuing 

leads in this ongoing investigation. 

If anyone has information that might assist detectives in the investigation, they are asked to 

contact the Vienna Police Department at 703-255-6366. 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

MPO Juan Vazquez - Town of Vienna Police Department 

juan.vazquez@viennava.gov or 703-255-7845 

 


